
WELCOME!!! 
 Hi everyone! My name is Stephanie 

(she/her), and I'm so excited to be one of 
your RAs this upcoming year. I will be a 
sophomore majoring in Criminal Justice 
and Social Change/Social Justice here at 
Hamline. A little bit about me: I am from 

Rosemount, MN, I love horse riding, 
going to the gym and spending time 

with my family. A small fun fact: I lived 
in Mexico for 7 years in Veracruz. 

Why I’m an RA 
 I wanted to be an RA because I really value 

building community and supporting others as 
they navigate college life. Whether you need 

someone to chat with, walk to class with, or help 
with finding campus resources, I'm here for you! 

My Door’s Always Open 
I'm already looking forward to meeting you. Let’s 

make it a great year together! 
Can’t wait to meet you! 


